
November 17 

Pastoral Council 

 

Youth Group – will have High School Lock in Dec. 3; Will provide baby sitting at 

school Dec. 18 so parents can do Christmas shopping or have night out 

Faith Formation -Santa will visit children at the Dec. 11 Welcoming Jesus Day; 2nd 

graders will celebrate First Reconciliation, 3rd & 4th will also have Reconciliation 

Deacon Bob will attend the Nov. 23 diocesan meeting on “Keeping the Faith” 

concerning the future of Catholic schools; also has taken on Larry’s work of 

nursing home visitation 

Melissa Ralston will take over managing parish website and Facebook page in 

addition to her work on posting items on parish sign 

Update on parish improvements approved by Pastoral Council last month: 

Landscaping front of the church will take place in Spring 

Cushions are again available in the church 

New banners for Advent and Easter have arrived 

Classroom air conditioners – checking on electric and glass for Spring installation 

Looped for hearing impaired will be coordinated with new carpet installation 

New carpet samples for the church being looked at. Installation after the winter. 

Church lights working with Dies Electric to evaluate options. 

New Pastoral Minister – working on job description, search committee 

established 

 

Next meeting January 26, 2022 

 


